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Welcome to Week 7! On
behalf of the entire Sacred
Heart Community, I wish to
express our appreciation

and thanks to our Hispanic
families who made this past

Friday's Loteria a great
success! The food, games,

and fellowship were
outstanding and enjoyed by

all in attendance. This
event was the first Loteria
in celebration of Hispanic

Heritage Month, and we will
certainly plan to continue
this event. Now that we are

in October, I ask that
everyone will keep a check
on the school newsletter
and social media accounts

for all the upcoming
events, including the Fall
Fling and a Stew & Trunk-

or-Treat to name a few.
Until next week, stay safe

and be blessed!

Red Ribbon Week 
October 23-27

Saturday
October 28
SHCS Stew 1-3

Wednesday
November 29

70th Day of School

Saturday
December 2

70th Anniversary Party



VIRTUS
Virtus is a very important part of our Safe Environment. It is a class

required by all volunteers to teach adults how to identify unsafe
adults and how to protect our students from these unsafe adults.
Classes will be offered monthly at the school. All volunteers must

register and participate in a session before signing up for field
trips, cafeteria help, etc. You can register for a session by heading
to virtus.org and choosing Diocese of Richmond when creating your

account.
October 25, 2023:  9:30 A.M.

November 15, 2023:  5:30 P.M.
January 24, 2024:  9:30 A.M.

February 21, 2024:  5:30 P.M.
March 20, 2024: 9:30 A.M.
April 17, 2024:  5:30 P.M.

May 1, 2024:  9:30 A.M.

Celebrating
Sacred Heart only
went through 6th

grade until the early
1970s! Mum Sale

Mums will be for sale
during the Fall Fling -

Friday, October 20 from
5-8pm. There will be no

preorders this year.

Stew - October 28
Our stew sale will be Saturday,

October 28 from
1-3 at SHCS. There will be Trunk-

or-Treat and stew
pick-up. Please call the SHCS

Office if you would like to order
stew. Stew is $8.50/quart. 

The Fall Fling is a
great opportunity to
get volunteer hours!  
Donations of Items,

Baskets, & Baked
Goods count towards

volunteer hours!

$10



Fall Fling
FRIDAY, OCTOBER 20, 5-8PM 

BOUNCY HOUSE
BASKET RAFFLE

CAKE WALK
GAMES

HOMEROOM PUMPKIN VOTING
HAUNTED HOUSE

MUM SALE
COSTUME CONTEST

YUMMY FOOD

Fall Fling Basket Raffle

If you are interested in donating an item or basket to
the SHCS Fall Fling Basket Raffle, please have the

items/basket turned in no later than Thursday,
October 19. 

Parents & Families:
We are one school, one community, one family! 

Parents & families, if you would like to advertise your
business, services, etc., please send in business cards,
logos, etc. so that we can advertise them to our school

community. We will post them in our main hallway and have
a link in our newsletter. 

Let’s support our SHCS family! 


